
City of Batesville 
Parks & recreation 

Mayor’s Conference Room 
November 20, 2013 

6:30 PM 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Members Present:  Robert Fitzpatrick, Don Karbowski, Tim Hunter, Chris Bradford, Ed 
Negovetich 
                 Absent:  None. 
 
Mayor Richard Fledderman Deputy Clerk-Treasurer:  Michele Balser 
 
Ed Negovetich  made a motion, seconded by Don Karbowski, to approve the minutes from the 
previous meeting.  All ayes so passed. 
 
Mike Baumer, Parks & Recreation Manager discussed the proposed rates for the various shelters 
and rentals at the park.   
 

 Shelter 1: From $50 to $100 

 Shelter 2: From $50 to $100 

 Shelter 3: From $50 to $100 

 Shelters 4, 5 & 6: From $30 to $50 each 

 Pavilion: From $200 to $300 

 Pavilion w/kitchen: From $250 to $400 

 Company functions (with Pavilion): From $200 to $500 

 Company functions (with Kitchen): From $250 to $700 
(501C status will receive a %50 discount) 

 

 High school teams: From $100 to $700 per season 

 Liberty Field Use: From $50 per day to $50 with no prep or $100 with field prep. 

 Adult Softball: From $100 per team to $200 per team. 

 Legion Baseball: From no fees to $200 per season 
 
With much discussion, Ed Negovetich made a motion, seconded by Chris Bradford to forward the 
requested information to Council for final approval.  All ayes so passed. 
 
Mike Baumer provided various updates that have been made to the park recently.   
 
With no further business, Don Karbowski made a motion, seconded by Tim Hunter, to adjourn.  
All ayes so passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:10 PM. 
 
 
 
 
      __________________________________  
      Robert Fitzpatrick, President 
 
 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________  
Michele Balser, Deputy Clerk Treas 
 


